
            BAINBRIDGE ISLAND                    FIRE DEPARTMENT 
 
   

  

 MEMO 
 

 

 
Date: July 10, 2018 

To:   Ellen Fairleigh, Planning Department     

From: Deputy Chief Jared Moravec, Fire Marshal 
 

 

Re: Milligan & Stahl Fire Apparatus Turnaround Requirements   

 

 

The purpose of this memo is to clarify fire apparatus access turnaround requirements for two short 

plats - PLN50803 SPT and PLN51027 SPT – both located on Falk Road. 

 

After reviewing the existing and proposed conditions, additional improvements for fire apparatus 

turnarounds are not required.  There are no adverse fire apparatus access conditions to the area 

created by the development. 


